Deliny Park Neighborhoude Project Focus News

CITY OF NORFOLK, OFFICE OF COMMUNITY EMPOWERMENT AUGUST 2009

DENBY PARK COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT DAY









On Saturday June 20, 2009 over 15 youth worked for hours in 95 degree heat to landscape the grounds at the Oakdale Presbyterian Church at 550 East Little Creek Road. The landscaping involved edging, mowing, trash pick-up, bush and tree trimming, sweeping and removal of old poles. As a result of the clean-up, over twenty bags of trash were collected making the church even more of an asset to the community by example of what happens, when, adults and youth in a community come together and become involved.



COMMUNITY CALENDAR

Let's Party: A Grand Finale Bash
Tuesday August 11, 2009 10:30 a.m.—12:00 p.m.

Little Creek Branch Library



Let's celebrate all the good books, the programs and the crafts we have done this summer with a party. Enjoy ice cream and cake with friends, family and staff. There will be added surprises to complete your summer fun. Contact: Carol Aubut 441-1751

DENBY PARK THANK YOU DAY!











On Tuesday July 7, 2009 the Office of Community Empowerment hosted a Thank You Day for over forty youth in the Denby Park neighborhood who help make Denby Park a better community and to recognize their excellent academic achievement and by honoring youth from the neighborhood who worked hard during the 2008 to 2009 school year by rewarding them with a pizza, gaming bus and slip and slide party.

Project Focus is a Community Partnership Supported By:

Mayor Paul Fraim & Norfolk City Council

City Manager, Regina V.K. Williams

<u>CALLING NEW MEMBERS!</u> If you are interested in joining the Project Focus Group distribution list for Denby Park call 823-1132

This newsletter is published for the benefit of the community. If you have any articles that you would like included, please contact the Office of Community Empowerment barbara.lai@norfolk.gov

